
From the Desk of Anne Nesse
2012 Candidate for the Idaho Legislature

House of Representatives

To: Senator Crapo, concerning voting to NOT extend the Bush era tax cuts to the more 
wealthy in our society,

I humbly represent at least 43% of the population in Coeur dʼAlene, when I tell you that 
extending the Bush era federal tax cuts to the more wealthy in our society, will not help 
our local economy or our national economy.

I received easily 43% of the vote in our conservative district in Coeur dʼAlene, and 
would have won, if more of the younger voters had participated in our voting process. 
I and my husband Dr. Rolf Nesse were at the doors of over 7,000 voters. We talked to  
2,000 voters personally in my recent campaign for the state legislature. 

By a ratio of roughly 9 to 1: voters of all income levels here do not believe in “trickle 
down economics”. Voters here understand that unless the wealthy are actually creating 
jobs at which citizens can make a livable wage, that giving a tax cut to this group does 
NOT help our economy, or help to pay off our federal deficit that we owe primarily to 
ourselves in entitlements like medicare and social security.

                                                             Anne Nesse,
Candidate for State House of Representatives, city of Coeur dʼAlene

                    


